BULLETIN

IMPORTANT NOTICE - REMINDER

September 18, 2018

Dear Members:
We are updating our email database and want to ensure that we have your current contact information.

The Local uses email to provide updates. This will be particularly important as we prepare for and begin
collective bargaining in the coming months.

We are asking that recipients of this notice THAT WANT TO RECEIVE EMAIL COMMUNICATION from the
Local please reply to contactinfo@cupel16.com

Those who do email/reply to the contact info email address will then form our new email database. If
you have already replied to contactinfo@cupe116.com there is no need to email your details again.

THOSE WHO DO NOT REPLY BY SEPTEMBER 30, 2018 WILL NOT RECEIVE ANY FURTHER ELECTRONIC
CORRESPONDENCE FROM THE UNION, INCLUDING BULLETINS, MEETING INFORMATION OR THE
ONLINE VERSION OF THE UPCOMING BARGAINING SURVEY.

Thank you for your attention.

CUPE 116



